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Hello ALPOA Members! 

With summer in the rearview mirror, fall is fast approaching. Just in case you were wondering, there are 

still many activities on the horizon! 

POSTPONED - “Lights Out in Lonesome Gulch”, our ALPOA sponsored Murder Mystery Dinner Theatre 

production is September 14,15. If you haven't already made reservations by calling the club, do it now - 

you do not want to miss a chance to see your fellow ALGCC/ALPOA members as actors in this fun show! 

There will be a BBQ Buffet as well as western murder and mayhem (as well as lots of laughs). The cost is 

$36 pp inclusive. Don’t miss it! 

ALPOA Members hosted BINGO on July 27 and what a turn-out! Those of you who attended made a BIG 

difference in the lives of our ALGCC Scholarship recipients.  $2,494.00 was raised from the sale of Bingo 

cards alone. In addition, some of you fabulous people donated your winnings back to the Scholarship 

Fund. Thank you so very much! 

As ALGCC property owners, we continue to be concerned about fire prevention. In the coming months, 

ALPOA will be hosting a meeting the purpose of which is to educate us regarding making Alto Lakes a 

“Fire Wise” community. Please plan to attend if you can. We will let you know more details soon. 

ALPOA plans to assist ALGCC with funding for landscaping around the new Outlaw pavilion at the 

Tennis/Pickleball complex. It is greatly needed and will further beautify our community as well as 

enhance property values. 

THANK YOU for being ALPOA members!  

We appreciate your$25/year/property and as a Board of Directors, continue to be responsible stewards 

of your dollars. 

Dedra Mergele 

ALPOA President 2021 
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